
STUDENT BULLETIN 
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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Silence is a great peacemaker. — Longfellow. 

FROM THE REGISTRAR

Almost 150 students failed to fill out summer address notice forms. Their 
names are posted in Bronson Hall. They are asked to report to the Registrar's 
Service Counter and fill out a form immediately.

SUMMER HOUSING

In order to accommodate our students during the summer, the Administration 
has okayed the use of dormitory rooms for student housing. The cost is 
$1.00 per night - no cooking. Make arrangements with the Dean of Students.

SUMMER ROOMMATE

Lois Kluper is looking for a roommate for summer vacation. She has- an 
apartment in KiikLand available.

ATTENTION ALL SOPHOMORE!

We're heading for the beach at Twin Harbors this Saturday, May 17^. We will 
leave at 9:00 a.m. and return at 10:00 p.m. Please sign up on one of the 
sheets provided in the Administration Building and Cafeteria. TODAY is the 
last day to sign up, so hurry and get your name on the list and join the fun.

WANTED
Men wishing to do.yservice station work (trained or untrained, part or full 
time), openings may soon be available. See Miss Guy.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES

"Kings Teens Miracle Ranch Youth Camp is looking for two qualified young men 
to fill the positions of Wrangler or Athletic Director for summer camp. For 
more information and application forms, see Mrs. Wooten at the Administration 
office.
"Kelp is needed for a substitute children's church worker to fill in one day 
(May l8tt) at White Center Assembly of God. For more information, ask at the 
Administration Building.
*Fev. A. E. Capener will be on campus on May 23rd to interview persons inter­
ested in teaching in Alaska. Make an appointment with the President's sec­
retary as soon as possible!

ATTENTION GIRLS!!

Mrs. Nicodemus will be on campus Thursday, from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. Any girls 
interested in talking with her, be sure to sign up for an appointment in the 
Administration Building.

FURNISHED HOUSE FOR RENT

Interested in a furnished house for rent for the summer in Kirkland close to 
the Telephone Office? See Gary Watne or call 827-2917*


